29/01/2018

Letter of Appreciation

This letter is written in appreciation and recognition of Mindset Software Technologies
efforts in security vulnerability research on our servers.

The ability to detect and report on security vulnerabilities is a valuable skill in the
information security industry. It is encouraging to see that there is a growing contingent of
companies, like you.

I hope that you will accept this letter as a token of my appreciation for your efforts in
detecting this vulnerability. We are all in this together as a security community and your
participation and expertise is commended. We really appreciate your cooperation We wish
you all the best for your future endeavours.

Haimal Khetan

(Tech Lead

For Acropole Travels Pvt. Ltd.
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